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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Municipal Stormwater Management Plan & 

Preliminary Draft of the 2020 Annual MS4 Report 
Available for review February 15, 2021 

 

The Town of Westport’s Municipal Stormwater Management Plan and preliminary draft of the           
2020 Annual MS4 Report will be available for review beginning 2/15/21, followed by a 30-day public 
comment period online at the Town of Westport’s Stormwater Management webpage, or as a hardcopy 
at the Department of Public Works, Room 210 of the Westport Town Hall.   

Public comments may be submitted to Deborah Barbieri, Department of Public Works, 110 Myrtle 
Avenue, Westport, CT 06880, by email to dbarbieri@westportct.gov or by calling 203-341-1793. 

 

 

 

 

  


